
AL5 Service Update – Cartagena W/B omissions – WK45 & WK50 

EUA Advisory 

Nov 25, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As a result of delays caused by adverse weather conditions and to maintain schedule integrity, a 

contingency plan was put in place which regretfully includes port omissions. 

Below you can find the details of the ports that will be omitted by below AL5 service sailings: 

  

Vessel      Port omission New ETA arrival 

M/V MOL Experience v.0093W Cartagena WB 03-Jan-2025 

M/V NYK Remus v.0077W ** Cartagena WB 02-Feb-2025 

  

Cargo destined for or to be transhipped at Rodman or Cartagena will be discharged during the 

respective Eastbound calls. 

 

** Cartagena cargo originally planned for the M/V NYK Remus v.0077W loading from Europe is to be 

transferred to next available AL5 vessel M/V NYK Deadalus v.0089W, ETA 11 January 2024. 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 

found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/

